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Worthing Licensing and Control Sub-Committee B 
 

Date: 
 

9 February 2023 

Time: 
 

6.30 pm 

Venue: 
 

Gordon Room, Worthing Town Hall 
 
 

Committee Membership: Councillors Cathy Glynn-Davies (Chair), Lionel Harman and 
Richard Mulholland 

 
 

Agenda 
Part A 
  
1. Declarations of Interest / Substitute Members   
 
 Members and Officers must declare any disclosable pecuniary interests in 

relation to any business on the agenda. Declarations should also be made at any 
stage an interest becomes apparent during the meeting. 
 
If in doubt, contact the Legal or Democratic Services representative for this 
meeting. Members and Officers may seek advice upon any relevant interest from 
the Monitoring Officer prior to the meeting. 
  

2. Public Question Time   
 
 To receive any questions from Members of the public in accordance with 

Standing Order 11.2 
 
(Note: Public Question Time will operate for a maximum of 30 minutes.) 
  

3. Licensing Act 2003 - Application for a new premises licence  (Pages 3 - 90) 
 
 To consider a report by the Director for Communities, copy attached as item 3. 

 
 



 

 

 
Recording of this meeting  
Please note that this meeting is being audio live streamed and a recording of the 
meeting will be available on the Council’s website. This meeting will remain on our 
website for one year and will be deleted after that period.  The Council will not be 
recording any discussions in Part B of the agenda (where the press and public have 
been excluded). 

For Democratic Services enquiries relating 
to this meeting please contact: 

For Legal Services enquiries relating to this 
meeting please contact: 

Katy McMullan  
Democratic Services Officer  
01903 221364 
katy.mcmullan@adur-worthing.gov.uk 

Shelley-Ann Flanagan  
Lawyer  
01903 221095 
shelley-ann.flanagan@adur-worthing.gov.uk  

 
Duration of the Meeting:  Three hours after the commencement of the meeting the 
Chairperson will adjourn the meeting to consider if it wishes to continue.  A vote will be 
taken and a simple majority in favour will be necessary for the meeting to continue. 

mailto:shelley-ann.flanagan@adur-worthing.gov.uk

